[image: archie]                                       
[image: TSAT-bt-100mm-lr] 
 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 1st January 2018


[bookmark: _Hlk499208799]WELCOME BACK 
We would like to wish all our families a warm welcome back to school this term. We hope that you had an enjoyable break and are rested and ready for our busy term ahead. 
ATTENDANCE 
Our whole school attendance for the autumn term was 95.9%, just short of our 96% target. I would like to thank all the parents and carers who have supported us with ensuring that your child is in school as often as they can be. We did have a high number of children who suffered with a sickness bug and we understand that your child will be ill on occasion but we would like to ask that you keep up the hard work by ensuring your child is in school everyday, on time. 
SCHOOL UNIFORM
Just a reminder that children are expected to be in school in their full school uniform. Some children this week have come into school wearing earrings, earrings are not permitted in school. Also, children must wear all black shoes. Thank you for your support with this. 








LOOKING AHEAD:
[bookmark: _Hlk502866325]Tuesday 9th January: Y4 family worship 9am school hall- Latecomers will not be allowed in 
[bookmark: _Hlk502866368]Thursday 11th January: Y2 family learning focused on KS1 assessments 2:15pm 
Wednesday 17th January: Y3 family learning 2:15pm 
Tuesday 23rd January: Y3 family worship 9am school hall- Latecomers will not be allowed in
Thursday 25th January: Y4 family learning 2:15pm 
 


[bookmark: _GoBack]




Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744678010 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk Web www.sm-st.co.uk
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